
Updated COVID-19 Policy for visitors 
 
 
Updated COVID-19 Policy for visitors attending American University for the USCAAF 2022 Continuing 
Legal Education (CLE) and Training Program  
 
American University's current policy for visitors is listed below.  As the hosts of this CLE we will require 
all attendees to follow AU's established guidelines.   
 
For the Service CCA's: please survey and compile proof of vaccination for your personnel, we will accept 
a group attestation from the lead POC for the Service CCA.  If not vaccinated due to a medical or 
religious exemption, please work with your personnel to provide proof of a negative PCR test 72 hours 
before coming to campus.   
 
For individuals not affiliated with a CCA, please be prepared to attest to being fully vaccinated, and/or 
provide proof of a negative PCR test 72 hours before coming to campus.   
 
All will be required to have proof of vaccination, and/or proof of a negative PCR test on their person just 
in case AU personnel request this information from us.  
 
It's highly encouraged to arrive at the CLE with the recommended KN95 or N95 masks, however USCAAF 
will have a supply of these masks to hand out if required. 
 
AMERICAN UNIVERSITY COVID-19 POLICY FOR VISITORS (February 2, 2022) 
 
- All guests must attest to being fully vaccinated prior to the event – fully vaccinated means 2-dose or 1-
dose vaccine along with a booster shot 
- All guests must also show proof of vaccination when they get to campus 
- Any guest with a medical or religious exemption must have a negative PCR test 72 hours before coming 
to campus. They must be prepared to show the test results when they get to campus.  
- Masking will be required and KN95 or N95 masks are highly encouraged. 
 


